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Six Month Strategic Performance Monitoring report

Summary

The attached monitoring report details the Council’s progress in delivering activities 
within the Strategic Plan and performance for Strategic Measures at the six month 
stage. The report will be considered by Cabinet on 5th January.

Recommendations:

The Overview and Scrutiny Committee is recommended to: 

1. Review progress in delivering the Strategic Plan at the 6 month stage; and
2. Review the performance of the Strategic Measures at the 6 month stage.


